From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 06 September 2018 18:19

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 2018/3241/HS2 - objection
Gideon Whittingham

Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5180

FFro ;|
Sent: 05 September 2018 21:42

To: Whittingham, Gideon i
Subject: Planning application 2018/3241/HS2

Dear Mr Whittingham

N | -~ writing to strongly object to the

planning application for a Heavy Lorry Route in Harrington Street, planning application number
2018/3241/HS2.

Please use Granby Terrace to shift all the rubble. This route is far better than Harrington Street.

Harrington Street is a residential street where children play (because their green spaces have been taken
away by the recent new developments caused by HS2). Older people also use this street and many use
mobility vehicles and would be affected by pedestrian barriers. Disabled people in our block will also be
terribly affected if they cannot use Varndell Street (if it is to be blocked off to all traffic except HS2
lorries. It will be a terrible disruption to all the residents who are already suffering so much because of
HS2. | implore you to push for HS2 to use Granby Terrace to shift the rubble.

| look forward to hearing your response.
Your sincerely,

Dr Rachel Humphris

Dr Rachel Humphris

Research affiliate, COMPAS, University of Oxford

Lecturer, School of Social Policy, University of Birmingham
Leverhulme Trust Early Career Fellow 2018 - 2021
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